
 

 
Scout Registration Night 

 

Interested in the out-of-doors?  crafts?  games?  helping others? earning 
badges?  Come to Scout registration night to learn more and sign up! 
 

When:  Saturday, September 18, 1999, 6:00-7:30 PM 
 

Where:  American School of Kuwait 
High School Auditorium 

 
Bring:  A parent, copy of your passport, copy of your 

   civil ID, money for registration and uniforms 
 
 

Boy Scout Troop 938 and Cub Scout Pack 938 are part of the Boy Scouts 
of America, a family-oriented program for Americans and their friends.  
The Girl Scout program is part of USA Girl Scouts Overseas and is for 
American girls and their classmates. 
 
We welcome parent participation as volunteers.  Training is provided free 
of charge. 
 

 
Registration closes Saturday, October 2nd.   

Questions?  Contact Katie Cox at 395-1391 or Curtis Browning at 532-5781 


